
WSR 22-09-043
POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed April 14, 2022, 10:33 a.m.]

NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF A POLICY STATEMENT

Title of Policy Statement: Terminating the Practitioner-Patient 
Relationship. POL2022-03.

Issuing Entity: Washington medical commission.
Subject Matter: Appropriate steps to terminate the relationship 

between allopathic physicians or physician assistants and their pa-
tients.

Effective Date: March 4, 2022.
Contact Person: Michael Farrell, JD, Policy Development Manager, 

michael.farrell@wmc.wa.gov, 509-329-2186.

Washington State Register WSR 22-09-043

Certified on 4/28/2022 [ 1 ] WSR 22-09-043


		2022-04-28T11:30:51-0700
	Electronic transmittal




